
Infants: 
Etsome Terrace, 
Somerton, TA11 6LY 
 
Tel: 01458 272537 
kinginainfants@educ.somerset.gov.uk 
 

 

            Juniors: 
School Lane, Kirkham St., 

Somerton, TA11 7NL 
 

Tel: 01458 272587 
kinginajunior@educ.somerset.gov.uk 

 

Registered Office:  School Lane, Kirkham Street, Somerton, Somerset TA11 7NL 

 

 
 

Friday 26th June 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope that you are all well and that you have been enjoying the beautiful weather.  

I write with further details about our end of year arrangements, including transition in preparation for September 2020. 

Friday 3rd July: Current Year 2 parents will be informed of their child’s Year 3 class and teacher for September. The Year 2 

children will be invited to visit the Junior site to meet their new teacher on either 8th, 9th or 10th July on the school 

playground for a short time during the morning, adhering to the social distancing rules. We will confirm which new 

teacher meeting your child is invited to attend next week. 

Monday 6th July: All other parents will be informed of their child/ren’s classes and teachers for September. On the same 

day, we will upload a video tour of each school site to our website, including video tours of individual classrooms filmed by 

the class teachers. 

We will be unable to hold our usual new parents’ evening for parents of children new to Reception and Year 3. Instead we 

will upload presentations to our website for parents to view on 6th July.  Following this, if you still have any questions for 

your child’s new teacher, please email them to the school office:  Infants: kinginainfants@educ.somerset.gov.uk or 

Juniors: kinginajunior@educ.somerset.gov.uk.  

Tuesday 7th July: The children will receive a welcome letter from their new teachers for September via email sent to those 

with parental responsibility for the child. The letter will invite the children to complete some work, which can be returned 

to school either by email or post. Year 2 children starting at the Junior site in September will be given their welcome letter 

in person, by their teacher, when they visit the Junior site on 8th, 9th or 10th July. 

Monday 13th July: Year 6 children will take part in a Leavers’ picnic on the sports field during the afternoon. Details of this 

event will follow.  

Wednesday 15th July: We would like to say goodbye to all children in their current classes before the summer holiday. 

Each class will be invited to visit school at an allocated time on 15th July. They will spend approx. 45 minutes on the school 

playground, at a safe distance from each other, with their class and teacher for one last time. I will write with timings for 

each class session next week. 

I wish to remind you that Monday 29th June is an INSET day and children will have a break from work on eschools on this 

day. 

I hope that you all manage to have a well-deserved break over the weekend. 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 
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